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I urge you to consider the citizens of Oregon. We already have higher fuel prices than 

our neighboring states due to our road taxes that are in place. The burden of 

additional taxes will cripple working Oregon. The state needs to work on staying 

within current budgets. Working families should be Oregon’s highest priority.  

 

Please consider the citizens you currently support in your decision.  

 

Thank you.  


